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APRIL CHIMES AT UCSD TO HONOR PROVOST EMERITUS STEWART

Throughout April the carillon atop the Geisel Library at UCSD will chime forth with special concerts to honor
John Stewart, provost emeritus of Muir College, for whom a music scholarship is being named.

The festivities begin at noon April 1 with a piece by graduate student composer Kitty Pappas, dedicated to
Stewart and commissioned by the UCSD Alumni Association, the UCSD Department of Music, and the university
carillonneur, Scott Paulson.

The lunchtime concerts continue weekdays during the month with Paulson presenting a retrospective of all the
pieces composed for UCSD's carillon chimes.

A special feature of the month's activities will be song requests, for a $25 donation, which will benefit the new
John Stewart music scholarship fund.

Those wishing to request songs and donate toward the scholarship fund may contact Paulson at
spaulson@ucsd.edu.

For more information about the Provost Emeritus John Stewart Endowment, call the Friends of Music at the
UCSD Music Department at 534-5404.
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